
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
28 September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
MOTHER GOOSE 
 
Each year around Christmas, we organise a whole school trip to a Pantomime. 
 
This year, we have booked the Civic Hall in Holmfirth and LADA Productions, and we will be 
watching their performance of Mother Goose. 
 
The Pantomime will be on Tuesday 13 December 2022. We will leave school at 9.15am and 
return back to school in time for lunch. The cost of the Pantomime is £6.00 which is payable on 
ParentPay.   
 
If you wish your child to attend the production please make a payment on ParentPay before 
Friday 18 November.  We will presume that you do not wish your child to attend if payment has 
not been received by this date. 
 
All children not attending the Pantomime will remain in School. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr J Rose 
Head teacher 
 
 


